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Notice of upcoming building renovation work 
at Rillwood Medical Centre 

 

 

Dear Patients and visitors, 
 
You may be aware that the surgery recently completed the refurbishment of all the 
bench seating in the patient waiting room. This notification is to make aware that further 
renovation and maintenance work is scheduled to commence at Rillwood Medical 
Centre at the end of June 2023 and will take an estimated three weeks to complete.  
 
This work involves replacing and relocating pipework for the gas radiator central heating 
system as well as the underfloor hot and water supply pipes.  
 
Surgery services will continue to be provided as usual. We appreciate your 
understanding whilst the renovation work is in progress.  
 
Our building contractors will make every effort to keep the common spaces clean and 
minimise the amount of disruption or noise to patients, visitors, and staff during this 
time.  
 
Please do contact us should you have any concerns during the period that the renovation 
work is taking place and thank you for your understanding in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dr Zafar & Partners 
Danes Camp & Rillwood Medical Practice Partnership 
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